
Come along and test your car and your talent while you  
improve your driving skills at this inter-club khanacross at one of 

Victoria’s best hillclimb tracks – Bryant Park in Gippsland.
The event happens in car park and on track – belting around between,  

around (and sometimes over!) witches’ hats. Treat the event as  
serious or fun ... you’re only competing against yourself!

This year we’re running a Khanacross Championship  
over five nominated rounds!

Meet: Bryant Park, Bill Schultz Drive, Newborough

At: 9.15am 

Bring: •	a motor sport helmet (same spec as for motor bike use – 
available from motorcycle shops from about $65 up)

•	a fire extinguisher (the Club sells good mounts)
•	your current MX-5 Club membership card, current CAMS 

L2NS licence (if you have one - otherwise fill in a “Come & Try 
licence on the day) – essential to get on the track!

•	a helmet for your passenger, if you like
Note that kids over 12 are eligible to compete  

if accompanied by an adult.

Contact: Peter Ferguson    0419 108 128  |  eastern@mx5vic.org.au

Eastern Victoria Chapter 

Khanacross
Bryant Park
Gippsland Car Club hillclimb track

Sunday, 22 March, 2020


